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 Public Service Announcement 

 
 

Right to Know Week  
 

 

September 24, 2012 
Iqaluit, NU            30 sec 

 

 

It is Right to Know Week in Canada and the Government of Nunavut wants to spread the 

word to all Nunavummiut that they have a right to access their own personal information 

and have a right to access information held by the government.  

 

The purpose of Right to Know Week is to raise awareness of an individual’s right to 

access information held by governments as a way to encourage openness, transparency, 

and good government.  

 

If you would like to access information from the government, or have more questions about 

your right to know, please visit the Government of Nunavut website at www.gov.nu.ca and 

check out the Access to Information and Privacy link on the right hand side OR call us at 

867-975-6044 

 

From September 24 to September 28, 2012 ask questions and get informed. You have a 

right to know! Call 867-975-6044.  
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